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To:
Subject:

Thursday, January 21, 2010 7:26 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hi,

I’m writing concerning the proposed changes to FOREX trading (RIN 3038-AC61). [] I don’t think
it’s fair to put such regulations on the retail traders. [] Why is this being done?
What happened to fairness and freedom? Each individual should be able to choose what, when
and how much he wants to have invested in FOREX, not the government!
Please do what is right. [] Otherwise, the small folks get hurt once again.

Thanks,

Sharon Richards
215-353-2328
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